
Trinity Lutheran Church    

                       Sincere Letter of Appreciation 4 July 2021

Claudette Koehler 

I would like to formally and sincerely express the council’s, congregation’s, and my 
gratitude for your tireless work as the Event Coordinator Chairperson and your 
accomplished leadership while diligently supporting the needs of the Church 
through the newsletters and in multiple behind the scene successes. Your 
outstanding selfless service and support to our congregation in these roles 
throughout the years and especially during the COVID-19 pandemic has been 
exemplary. 

Your attention to detail in planning events, sound ideas, a unique understanding of 
the church’s needs, including valuable financial advice, and your ability to give 
consequential suggestions during council committee meetings show exceptional 
intellect and dedication to Trinity Lutheran Church. 

I want you to know that I value the amount of effort you have put into your service 
to the Church. Your sacrifice of time and resources have been greatly noticed and 
appreciated by your peers. You are a very honorable woman. 

Once again, thank you for your hard work. I look forward to seeing your future 
achievements and successes as a meaningful and inspirational role model. 

Sincerely, 

Larry A. Langert 
Larry A. Langert 

President TLC, Cantonment FL 


